THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

CHAIRMAN Martin P. Honigberg

COMMISSIONERS Kathryn M. Bailey Michael S. Giaimo

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Debra A. Howland

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

February 15, 2018

TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX (603) 271-3878

Website: www.puc.nh.gov

Re:

DE 10-212, Commercial and Industrial Solar Rebate Program

Program Changes

Notice of Public Comment Hearing

To Interested Persons:

On February 13, 2018, Commission Staff filed a memorandum recommending changes to the Commercial and Industrial Solar Rebate Program. Staff's memo can be found on the Commission's website at: http://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/CASEFILE/2010/10-212/LETTERS,%20MEMOS/10-212 2018-02-13 STAFF MEMO REC.PDF

The Commission has scheduled a public comment hearing to address the proposed changes on **February 23, 2018, at 10:00 a.m.** In addition, written comments regarding the recommended program changes may be submitted until February 27, 2018.

Subsequent to the receipt of public comments, the Commission will determine the appropriate changes to be made to the Commercial and Industrial Solar Rebate Program, the timeline for implementation of such changes, and the provisions for transition from the existing to the new program parameters. Public notice of these program changes will then be issued through Commission order and new application forms will be prepared for use by rebate applicants.

Sincerely,

Debra A. Howland Executive Director

ulu A. Loula Q

Docket File

cc:

Service List (Electronically)